
Request for Public Comment  
Garfield Heights Municipal Court Courthouse 

 

The Garfield Heights Municipal Court Courthouse has reached the end of its useful life as a 
courthouse.  The Judges have reviewed the following alternatives: 

• Renovate the current courthouse 

• Build a new courthouse on the existing or new site 

• Request the Court's dissolution and reallocation of its municipalities among the three 
contiguous courts: Cleveland, Bedford, and Parma. 

• Relocate to a new building in the Village of Newburgh Heights and conversion to the 
Newburgh Heights Municipal Court. 

Information regarding all options may be found at https://www.ghmc.org/. The Judges will 
accept comments regarding the above options until February 6, 2025, at 4:00 p.m.  

Comments may be submitted as follows: 

• In writing to the Clerk of Court, 5555 Turney Road, Garfield Heights, Ohio 44125 

• By email to info@ghmc.org  

• During a public meeting on Monday, February 3, 2025, at 7:00 pm in person in 
Courtroom No. 1 or by Zoom.  Judge Nicastro is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom 
meeting. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3539255661?omn=83853366794 

Dial by your location 

• +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

Meeting ID: 353 925 5661  
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